
 20th June 2022 

 Dear Parent/Carer 

 As  we  enter  the  final  week  of  exams  we  want  to  share  how  impressed  we  have  been  with  the 
 way  in  which  students  have  conducted  themselves.  It  has  been  very  reassuring  to  see  the 
 focussed preparation that takes place each morning as they gather in the dining hall. 

 For  this  final  week,  we  still  have  a  packed  schedule  of  support  that  students  are  expected  to 
 attend. 

 ●  Today 
 ○  P1&2 - Chemistry Exam 
 ○  P3 11Sc1 Physics Booster and Food Booster 
 ○  P4&5 Food Exam 
 ○  P4 11Sc2 Physics Booster 
 ○  P5 11Sc3 Physics Booster 

 ●  Tuesday 
 ○  P1 to P3 Triple Physics Booster 
 ○  P2&3 Combined Science Booster 
 ○  P4&5 Music Booster and Hospitality Exam 
 ○  P5 11Sc1 Physics Booster 

 ●  Wednesday 
 ○  P1&3 Music Exam 
 ○  P1 Triple Physics Booster 
 ○  P1 to P3 Combined Science Booster 
 ○  P4&5 Further Maths Exam 
 ○  P4 11Sc2 Physics Booster 
 ○  P5 11Sc1 Physics Booster 

 ●  Thursday 
 ○  P1&2 Physics Exam 
 ○  All students to leave the school site at the end of the exam.  Where students 

 catch a school bus they are welcome to use the Leaf as a space for quiet 
 reflection until the end of the school day. 

 Outside  of  these  times,  the  normal  timetabled  rooms  will  be  available  and  supervised. 
 Students  will  be  expected  to  remain  in  these  rooms  and  focus  on  their  own  exam 
 preparation.  Should  students  feel  that  this  is  not  the  most  appropriate  place  for  them  to 
 work  they  will  be  permitted  to  sign  out  of  the  school  site  once  it  is  clear  that  they  will 
 not need to return later that day. 



 Should  you  wish  your  child  to  take  advantage  of  this  adjustment  please  email 
 attendance@skdrive.org  to give your permission. 

 We  look  forward  to  seeing  you  all  on  results  day  (25  August)  to  celebrate  the  outcomes  of 
 our students' incredible e�orts. 

 Yours sincerely 

 Justin Humphreys 
 Headteacher 


